The WELS Women’s Ministry Conference will be July 21-23, 2022, at Luther Preparatory School, Watertown, Wis. Registration is now open. Join women from every walk of life to study Ephesians and learn to cultivate unity that begins with grace for ourselves and for others. When we start here, we can identify barriers that get in the way, stand firm on Scripture in the face of conflict, and extend grace in our everyday relationships. Learn more and register at wels.net/wmconference.

